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To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter is in reference to the work that was completed by McLean Construction 

and the build out of Illumination Spa in Osoyoos B.C. Len McLean, company president and 

owner was a pleasure to work with and easily implemented all the décor ideas that I had 

requested in order to make my spa a luxury day spa. Mr. McLean completed all 

construction on time and all work was to the highest of standards.  He also was highly 

flexible and able to change schedules if a trade did not show up or was late to ensure we 

did not get behind in our schedule. All work was completed under budget and the quality of 

work was outstanding. 

 

I highly recommend McLean Construction and would use Mr. McLean’s service 

again if that potential arises in the future. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me at your 

earliest convenience. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

Gillian Clark  

Owner, Illumination Spa 

www.illuminationspa.com 

illuminationspa@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.illuminationspa.com/
mailto:illuminationspa@gmail.com

